
 

  

Our Trustees are accountable to our school community for the 
decisions made by the Board. They are available and accessible to 
the public to address concerns from the community with respect to 
Board policies. They also act as ambassadors for the system, 
officiating and speaking at school openings and events, and 
advocating a wide range of issues regarding Catholic education. 

The next Provincial election is taking place on October 22nd, 2018.   

Close of nominations takes place on July 27th, 2018.  

For more information about the roles and responsibilities of Catholic 
School Board Trustees, please visit the following websites. 

 

Trustee Resources: 
Ontario Catholic School Trustees Association  

Canadian Catholic School Trustees Association 

Diocese of Timmins  

Diocese of Hearst 

Ontario Conference of Catholic Bishops 

Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops 

The Ontario Association of Parents in Catholic Education 

NCDSB Policy Manual 

Ministry of Education 

 

http://www.ocsta.on.ca/
http://www.dioceseofsaultstemarie.org/
http://www.dioctims.ca/
http://www.catholic-hierarchy.org/diocese/dhear.html
http://acbo.on.ca/
http://www.cccb.ca/
http://www.oapce.org/
https://www.ncdsb.on.ca/policymanual.php
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng

